
 

Thursday, 17 March 2016 

 

INFORMATION TO ALL MATIES RUGBY SUPPORTERS AND  

DANIE CRAVEN STADIUM SEASON TICKET HOLDERS 

 

Maties Rugby value their supporters, season ticket holders, students and staff and for this reason we are putting 

plans in place to make sure we do not lose out on their support. It has been confirmed that none of the remaining 

2016 Varsity Cup round robin matches will be played at the Danie Craven Stadium. The Varsity Cup Board will 

reassess the situations on the campuses and will make a decision by Tuesday, 29th March 2016 if the semi-finals 

and final matches will be played at the various campuses. If this is the case, the teams positioned first and second 

on the log after the matches of Monday, 28th March 2016 will host the semi-finals at their home venues.  

 

The remaining three round robin fixtures for Maties have been scheduled as follows: 

 

DATE TIME FIXTURE VENUE 

Monday, 21st March 14h45 FNB Maties vs FNB NWU-Pukke (TV) FNB Stadium 

Thursday, 24th March 19h00 FNB Maties vs FNB Shimlas  Cape Town Stadium 

Monday, 28th March 19h00 FNB Maties vs FNB UJ (TV) Cape Town Stadium 

 

There is an opportunity for the ticket holders to watch the games at the Cape Town Stadium (24th & 28th March) for 

which Maties Rugby will arrange transport (buses) for the season ticket holders, VIP ticket holders, etc.  

Tickets for Cape Town Stadium (both matches) can be exchanged at the Coetzenburg Clubhouse, Danie Craven 

Stadium on the below mentioned dates. Ticket holders should bring along the tickets of the Shimlas (7th March) 

and UCT (14th March) matches to be able to exchange the tickets for the Cape Town Stadium. Ticket holders who 

will not be able to redeem their tickets on these dates can email QSVROOYEN@SUN.AC.ZA with the transaction 

number on the ticket/s as well as the person’s name, surname and contact details. The ticket holder will receive an 

email with a link to download their Cape Town Stadium tickets. 

 

Dates to exchange tickets at the Coetzenburg Clubhouse 

 Tuesday, 22 March 2016  10h00 – 15h00 

 Wednesday, 23 March 2016 10h00 – 15h00 

 

Maties Rugby will arrange a maximum of five buses to transport the ticket holders to and from Cape Town Stadium 

for the two fixtures. Seats on the bus have to be booked on a first come first serve basis by sending an email to 

QSVROOYEN@SUN.AC.ZA by Tuesday, 22nd March 2016 at 17h00. The new access tickets collected or printed 

can be used to gain access onto the bus.  

The buses will leave from the Danie Craven Stadium on the following times on match days: 

 Thursday, 24th March 2016  Depart: 16h00 Return: 21h00 

 Monday, 28th March 2016  Depart: 17h00 Return: 21h00 

 

Maties Rugby will send out communication regarding the semi-finals and final once this decision has been taken.  

If there will be any refunds of tickets, this will be communicated on the next communication on Tuesday, 29th March 

2016.  

 

We apologise for any inconveniences caused, but we are trying our utmost to assist all our role players, including 

our season ticket holders.  

 

 

Stellenbosch Rugby Football Club (Maties Rugby) Management  

Email: matierugbyadmin@sun.ac.za  
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